
 

 
 
 
 
June 2024 
 
Dear Administrator, 
 
Thank you for applying to join the New Jersey Preschool Inclusive Education Project (NJPIEP). We are pleased to 
inform you that your district has been accepted for Preschool Systemic Change Facilitation.  
 
As we all prepare for the 2024-2025 school year, NJPIEP is committed to supporting your team with high-quality 
resources, tools, and strategies to improve preschool-inclusive education practices within your district. We are 
excited that your district will be part of this vision and mission.  Through leadership, targeted technical 
assistance, and systemic change facilitation, the NJPIEP team will work with your school-based team to improve 
positive outcomes for all students.  
 
NJPIEP will contact you soon to provide an overview of the Preschool Systemic Change process and discuss 
program expectations as we begin this important work together.   
 
We are looking forward to embarking on this journey with you and your team and are confident that together, 
we can significantly impact preschool-inclusive education in your district. 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Kim Murray, Director 
Office of Special Education 
Division of Educational Services 
 
KE/km/co 
c:   Chinwe Osondu 
 


